
 

  
 

It is proposed to receive the under mentioned Deputation in the Council Chamber, County Hall, 

Tallaght, Dublin 24 on Wednesday 27th January, 2016 at 4pm. 
 

The matters for discussion are set out below: 

 

4pm – 4.45pm – Glenasmole Concerned Residents & Farmers Group   
 

1. The residents are seeking the installation of Cattle Grids on the Dublin Mountain 
Commonage Roads, to prevent the animals from roaming freely down to the Lowlands, 
causing nuisance and damage to people’s property. These grids are already in use on 
public roads in other Commonage and Local Authority areas without any Health & Safety 
concerns. The residents are looking forward to hearing the views of the Roads 
Department at this meeting.  
 

Examples in other area (photo attached to email):  
a) The Curragh, Co. Kildare  
b) Mount Leinster, Carlow  
c) The Comeragh Mountains, Co. Waterford  
d) Clare Island, Co. Mayo  

 
2. The residents are seeking the views and the future action plans to protect the biodiversity 

of the Dublin Mountain commonage if in the event the grazing animals are removed from 
the mountain, (an example of this is openly visible in our neighboring County Wicklow, in 
particular the Glencree area with Gorse Fires a constant threat).   
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